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1112 Manatee Avenue West 
Bradenton, FL  34205 
purchasing@mymanatee.org 
 
Solicitation Addendum 

 
 
Addendum No.:   4 
Solicitation No.:   24-TA005174LP 
Project No.: 6108260. 6108261. 6002294 
Solicitation Title: Construction Management at Risk Services for 75th Street 

West Improvements   
Addendum Date:    March 13, 2024 
Procurement Contact:   Leslie Peer   
 
RFQ 24-TA005174LP is amended as set forth herein. Responses to questions posed by 
prospective bidders are provided below. This Addendum is hereby incorporated in and made 
a part of RFQ 24-TA005174LP. 
 
The deadline to submit all inquiries concerning interpretation, clarification or additional 
information pertaining to this RFQ was March 11, 2024.  
 
QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES:  
 
Q1.  Exhibit 3 & 4 indicated many right-of-way acquisitions needed for this project. These 
             exhibits also indicated individual parcels.  Is there a matrix tracking the status of  
             these property acquisitions by parcel?   
R1.  There is no list regarding right away status available at this time. 

 
Q2.  Please confirm what schedule assumptions shall be made for the duration of the   
             right-of-way acquisitions. 
R2.  Assume all right of way will be available for construction to begin October 1, 2024.   

   
Q3.  It is our understanding that for the third-party utility owners, they will be required 
             to relocate their utilities.  How much coordination has already been completed with 
             these utility owners, and is there an anticipated schedule for when these relocations 
             will be completed? 
R3.  Coordination by the engineer has taken place with FPL regarding new streetlights. 
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Q4.  In review of the drawings provided, a majority of the lighting is to be attached to the   
 new FPL poles.  Will there be a temporary lighting requirement in the interim? 

R4.  There is no relocation schedule with any of the utilities.  
  
 
NOTE:  
Deleted items will be struck through, added or modified items will be underlined. All other terms 
and conditions remain as stated in the RFQ. 

 
INSTRUCTIONS: 
Receipt of this Addendum must be acknowledged as instructed in the solicitation document. 
Failure to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum may result in the response being deemed non-
responsive. 
 
  
END OF ADDENDUM  
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